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Two local counties call off fire safety burn bans 
 

Fire officials have canceled fire safety burn bans on outdoor burning in 
unincorporated Skagit and Whatcom counties.  
 
However, please use discretion – smoke from burning wet yard waste can cause 
localized air pollution issues and pose risks for neighbors who are exposed. It also 
puts an added burden on first responders. 
 
Composting, chipping, and other options are available. Check the Northwest Clean 
Air Agency website; scroll to “Alternatives to Burning.” 
 
For more details: 
 
Skagit County 
 
Whatcom County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://nwcleanairwa.gov/permits-and-services/outdoor-and-agricultural-burning/
https://nwcleanairwa.gov/permits-and-services/outdoor-and-agricultural-burning/
https://www.skagitcounty.net/Departments/Home/press/091721.htm
https://whatcomcounty.us/CivicAlerts.aspx?AID=2837


 
 
 


